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Celebrate Independence Day at LWCA on Saturday, July 5 

Get ready to invite your neighbors and guests to join our annual 

Independence Day celebration on Saturday, July 5. The weather 

forecast looks good and the pool is opened from noon until 7 pm.  

Sign-up sheets will be available this week for those who want to enjoy 

the potluck (we always have delish ethnic specialties and salads!). 

You can also bring your favorite foods to grill, beverages, and table 

snacks.  

The Lakeridge West pool will be open on Friday, the Fourth of July, 

from noon to 9 pm (Friday nights in July are all late swim nights), and 

on Sunday, July 6, from noon to 7 pm.  

Watch your email and Facebook posts for more info.  

 

Kiddie Pool Gets a Facelift 

You will recall that last summer, after some detective work, repairs 

were made to our kiddie pool, and it was again holding water. This 

June, with a break in the rainy weather, our volunteer CPO, resident 

Michael Kurtas, drained the pool, repaired cracks, sanded, 

powerwashed, and applied two coats of paint. Once the paint cured, it 

was refilled and opened again for our youngest residents. Thank you, 

Mike Kurtas! 

 

Recycling Patterns Will Change in August  

Middlesex County is switching to Single Stream Recycling, beginning 

August 4. All homeowners will receive a 95-gallon rolling cart in which 

you combine recyclables that we previously separated— plastics, 

glass, cardboard, mixed paper, and cans. Greasy or food 

contaminated items such as pizza boxes do NOT belong in recycling. 

Please remember this at our Swim Club also! 

  You are welcome to keep your old recycling containers for your 

household use, or put it in the new recycling container to return it to 

the Middlesex County Improvement Authority. With the switch to the 

Automated Side Load, anything outside the new recycling container 

will not be picked up. Authorities say the recycling schedule will 

remain the same. 

 

Please Leave Toys You “Find” at the Pool   

LWCA buys and residents often donate water toys, diving rings, swim 

noodles, inflatables, etc. Lately, a few families “find” a favored item 

and it “walks” home with them. Please discourage your children and 

yourselves from taking items that do not belong to you.  

 

School Ends, Summer Season Begins at LWCA  

With a watermelon-eating contest, water gun games, a color run, 

pizza and swimming, LWCA hosted its annual School ’s Out Party. 

Thanks to Cynthia Montagnino and Amanda Wong and our other 

parent volunteers for a great time. 
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How to Reach Us 

www.lakeridgewest.org 

www.facebook.com/groups/lakeridgewest 

Questions? Email pool@lakeridgewest.org 

Pool Hours: 
 

12-7 Daily until Labor Day 
 

12-9 Fridays during July 


